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To The Ipc,
 
My name is Frank Xerri and I have lived in at Wallacia since 1997
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed development of Wallacia golf course into a
 cemetry
 
The Wallacia golf course is located in the centre of our township, locating a cemetry in the
 centre of a township is poor planning to say the least
 
Wallacia golf course is a green space used by many in the local area as well as attracting many
 golfers from surrounding areas as well, there are many other reasons the site is unsuitable to
 this development which have been raised by many in the community including the fact that the
 land is flood prone leading to contamiation of the nepean/hawkesbury catchment.  Water from
 these rivers is used in agricultural enterprises both locally and down stream and cannot be
 ignored.  The increase to traffic in the local area and the loss of a recreational green space used
 by many in the local community
 
Best Regards
Frank Xerri




